## Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid

5th January 2018

(Parent/Carer)

Dear Parents/Carers



## 'Stranger Danger' & 'E-Safety' Presentation Evening - Tuesday 16th January 2018

We would like to invite you all to a 'Stranger Danger' presentation evening on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> January 2018 from 6.30-8.30pm. The aim of this evening is to cover in detail the way in which children are making use of the internet and will challenge the current approach to this growing issue.

The session will be delivered by, Essex Police Detective Sergeant John Woodley and Detective Constable John Staines. In 2018 the danger of strangers to our children has never been more profound and has never been more removed from the lessons we learnt growing up. Last year we held a similar presentation evening here and the feedback was amazing. Even if you attended last year's talk it would still be worth your while attending since there have been several developments in technology since last year. I can definitely say that you don't want to miss it! The session will definitely make you question your own approach to online safety and you will have a much greater understanding of what children are doing online and will have a much better chance of keeping them safe.

As a school, along with the Junior School we will be paying for this informative presentation for all staff, governors and parents to attend. This year the presentation will be held in the larger Junior School hall. This is such an important issue and we cannot state how important it is for you to attend.

In order for us to provide adequate seating arrangements, I would be grateful if you could all complete the slip below and return to the school by Friday 12<sup>th</sup> January at the very latest.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Reid
Headteacher

'Stranger Danger' Presentation – Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> January 2018 – 6.30pm to 8.30pm

Child's Name: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Class: \_\_\_\_\_

I will / will not be attending the 'Stranger Danger' presentation on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> January 2018.

I would like to reserve \_\_\_\_\_\_ seats.

Signed: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Date: